October 6, 2017

Dear Public Safety Agency,

In 2005, the Illinois Emergency Management Agency (IEMA) provided one radio to every public safety
agency across the state. Federal grants have been paying the user fees on these radios since 2005. When the
radios were originally distributed, a letter was included committing to pay for five years of service.
However, grants were able to pay those fees for up to 12 years in some cases. More than 1,000 radios were
kept by local agencies to ensure communications interoperability across the state.

IEMA is pleased to announce there are approximately 200-250 Motorola XTL5000 used mobile radios that
will be available to any lllinois public safety agency for redistribution at no capital expense. lllinois Law
Enforcement Alarm System (ILEAS) will be handling the administrative duties for this equipment request.
To be eligible, each agency must:

Be willing to pay the appropriate STARCOMZ21 user access fees for at least one year (meaning
they have to sign up for access directly through Motorola). Contact Motorola for more
information ar 1d at the
STARCOM21 v

Maintain the Statewide interoperable template in the radio for the lite of the radio, and upgrade
the template when applicable.

Assume all costs of installation and accessories that the agency may want to add and whatever
support the agency normally provides to its own radios.

Receiving agency needs to be a legitimate FC( zligible county/local public agency.
IMPORTANT: accept the radio in “as is” working order. It will be the agency’s responsibility to
program, install and activate on STARCOMZ21. We have limited supply of accessories such as
speakers, cables, power supplies for desktop operation, desk mics, etc. There is no guarantee we
will have enough for everyone, but we will provide you what we have in stock, however you can
request additional accessories you may need in your justification,

If your agency is provided a radio(s), you will need to pick up the radio at ILEAS in Urbana.
Once provided the radios. These radios will now be your agencies property.

Last, understand that not all equipment requests will be filled. We have a limited supply of
equipment and will be distributed according to the priorities listed below.







